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8 November2017 

re: Philip Johansen

To Whom It May Concern,

We had the great pleasure of having Philip as our intern at our studio in New York for six months 

between 2016 and 2017. Philip was an excellent addition to our team and filled the studio with his 

good spirit, talent and pro active attitude.

Mr. Johansen participated in every activity at our studio, from internal creative reviews to key client 

interactions. His insightful and intuitive approach to creative problems got us through several 

crucial decisions. His ability to adapt and learn was unparalled. His ability to problem solve was 

second nature. And his designs were innovative, thoughtful, thorough and well executed.

In addition, Philip was our main point of contact for our work with Sonos, a home speaker compa-

ny and a large client of ours. He became the representative for our company with their New York 

location in Soho.  

We loved every minute of our time with PJ and would be more than happy to provide additional 

details should you need, please feel free to contact us.

Always,

Keira Alexandra

President, Work-Order


